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May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 12 examinations will take place from Monday 6th June 2021 – Tuesday 22nd June 2021. All 

year 12 students have been issued with an examination timetable for this period.  

 

Students are required to attend college for registration on the day of exams. Designated study 

rooms will be provided where students are able to revise silently in between exams. Students 

may choose to revise from home on days when they have no exams.  
 

These examinations are an important measure of a student’s progress on their A Level courses 

so far and we will use the results of these to help us assess students’ suitability to progress to 

Year 13.    

 

In addition, the results of these examinations form part of the decision-making process for 

formulating university application predicted grades.  We report predicted grades as part of the 

UCAS application process and are required to ensure our predictions are grounded in 

assessment data.  It is therefore essential that students take these examinations seriously and 

make every effort to revise as they would for an external examination. 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr N Sutton 

Acting Director of Sixth Form 
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